
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 13.06.2025 

PTA Summer Fair - Saturday 21st June 

We are now pulling together the final bits and 
bobs for our Summer Fair, which is set to be a 
fantastic event! The PTA have asked for the    
following communication to be shared: 

Donation Requests: 

Donations of teddies, bric-a-brac, unwanted gift 
sets and also any donations for raffle prizes such 
as vouchers or bottles/chocolates/hampers would 
be very much appreciated! Please send them with 
your child into school any day next week.  

Volunteers: 

The team are still looking for volunteers to help 
out on the day. If you are able to support by   
volunteering some of your time at the event, 
please email castleprimaryPTA@gmail.com with 
your name and contact number. 

Pupils Singing: 

Each class will be singing a song on the day. The 
times of each song is below. If children can meet 
under the trees below the EYFS playground 5 
minutes before their performance, if would be 
much appreciated. Please don’t worry if your child 
is unable to attend.  

 

Happy Father’s Day 

Happy Father’s day to all of our Dads, Grandads,  
uncles, brothers and all the other special people in 
the lives of our 
children.  

We hope that you 
have a lovely     
Father’s Day on 
Sunday.  

 

 

Music Performance 

The pupils who learn to play a musical in 
school with Mr Foxall are coming to the end 
of another year of lessons. They are       
currently preparing for their end of year 
performance which will take place on    
Thursday 10th July. Parents of these    
pupils are invited into 
school for a                 
performance at 9:30 am. 
Please enter school via 
the hall doors.  

 

1pm - Nursery & Reception 

1:15pm - Year 1 & 2 

1:30pm - Year 3 & 4 

2pm - Year 5 & 6 

A huge thank you in advance to our        
wonderful PTA tea, who have been working 
tirelessly to make this event one to          
remember for our children.  
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